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As honest, faith believing CHRISTians, gun abiding/owning people who have lived in 

Oregon for almost 50 years, we both absolutely 100% OPPOSE HB3075.  It saddens 

and angers us, that the Oregon government is no longer about the people, no longer 

cares what  is constitutionally correct, and has been bought out by radical interest 

groups giving false information.  It is sometimes impossible to measure the sheer 

magnitude of the hatred the Oregon Democrat legislators feel for their fellow citizens, 

especially conservative Republicans and those who live east of the Cascades.  

HB3075 does nothing to stop illegal gun sales, illegal gun possession, or the mental 

health of those who do not follow the law.  Start where the problem really lies, mental 

health.  This bill is impossible to comply with.   Now that Oregon Democrat party has 

a super majority, they will now stop at nothing to disarm and further trample on the 

rights of Constitutional law-abiding citizens in Oregon.  We hear, it is in the public's 

safety to disarm Oregonians.  If it is truly about safety, why wouldn’t  they make it 

easier for us law-abiding citizens to purchase and carry guns for personal protection?  

HB 3075 is just a vomited up version of Measure 114 from a couple of years back.  

Why do lawmakers keep song and pony show this up?  Please, we ask that you do 

not pass HB3075.  There are so many flaws in this bill, no one can enforce it, pay for 

it, or navigate the ridiculousness of it.   

Sincerely, 

Robert & Deborah Stumpf 

53720 Bridge Dr. 

La Pine, OR. 97739 

deb.stumpf9383@gmail.com 

 

 


